
Group 2 make a splash! 

 

Group 2 waded into term by going on not one but two excursions! To help ripple 

reconnections through the group, we went to play for the day at ‘Duck Ponds’. Here we 

sang, danced, jumped, splashed and had a jolly old time together.  
 

The next day, we ventured to the Warriewood Wetlands where we spent a chunk of 

time with Jules from the eco centre learning about the water there. We carried out 

abiotic and biotic tests to investigate the health of the local creek (we didn’t need to 

do any science to spot the trolleys half submerged). This included dip netting, taking 

temperatures, measuring saline, checking the pH of the water and a test to see how 

turbid the water was. 
 

Once back at school, we moseyed to our creek and got to chatting about the chemical 

spill before Christmas. We thought, we felt and we wondered. Independently, in pairs, 

groups and as a class, we brainstormed questions, made links and narrowed them down 

to a starting question…When will the animals come back?  
 

This is where we are now, making a plan of action of how to find this out. 
 

Watch this space!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


